
Car Of The Month
Tom & Betty Jo Carlton's 1934 Ford Cabriolet

Our car is a 1934 Ford Cabriolet powered with a 350 Chevrolet and a turbo 350 tranny, with a Ford differential 
with 3.55 gears and Positraction. It has a Mustang II front end with rack and pinion steering, Power Disc brakes, 
coil over shocks and dropped spindles. Inside it has power windows, power door poppers, and power trunk lid. 
The paint is House of Color Purple base with Flame work all done in a shop in L.A. The pinstriping was done by 

Von Dutch.

Minutes of the June, 2013 Meeting
Meeting was called to order at 7:00PM by President, Bob Duffin at Clay and Karen Crook’s home.
Thank you to Karen and Clay for the use of their home and deck and all the goodies.  Also, to Juanita for the year’s 
reservations and telephone calls.
New Members:  Tom and Bette Joe Carlton, with their 1934 Ford
Minutes:  Accepted as published.
Treasurer’s Report:  Bob Kent is out of town vacationing.  No report available as yet.
Web Master:  If you win any trophies throughout the car show season, please let Paul know.  He would like to keep the 
website current.
Old Business:  (Car Show) – Joe texted to Bob that he wanted to thank everyone that participated in the preparation and 
running of the car show.  Job well done.  It was motioned and seconded that we present Joe with a gift certificate in the 
amount of $100, for a job well done for the past two years.  Seconded and passed.
New Business:  Joe will not be available, due to his work schedule, to chair the car show next year.  We will be looking for 
someone to take on the challenge for next year.  Discussion will take place in October.  Officers for next year will be:  Bob 
Duffin, President; Joe McCullough, Vice-President; Mary Mayo, Secretary; Bob Kent, Treasurer.
Car Show:  175 cars registered.  Even though it was down from last year, it was probably because of the rain the prior 
week and gas prices.  There were 68 repeat registrations and 50 new registrations, plus club member cars.  Ray thanked 
the members who helped with the Poker Run.  Bill and Paul thanked the ladies who manned the registration table and 
Ray and Mary for the Poker Run.
Car of the Month:  1934 Ford Cabriolet, owned by Tom and Bette Jo, our new members.
Meeting Adjourned at 7:30PM
Next Meeting:  October 10, 2013.  Juanita has agreed to arrange meeting sites again this next year.


